
Mike]. Molina

From: Kathy Sokugawa <rkrtsoku@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 19, 2019 12:10 AM
To: KeHy King; Keani N. Rawlins; Mike J. Molina
Subject: Appointment of Ms Michele McLean

I recently served on a Planning Directors forum with Michele McLean, and we just met again with other local planning
directors to discuss common issues and opportunities.
I have found her to be very knowledgeable, and in her soft-spoken way, she projects a dedication and passion for serving
the public interest. She is articulate, personable, and a good listener - desirable qualities for any administrator.
She is well-qualified to be the next Maui County Planning Director.
Thank you for allowing me to share my support for Michele,

Sincerely,
Kathy Sokugawa
Honolulu, Hawaii

Sent from my iPhone
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